
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

________________________________________  
  

Date:    06/23/2024  

Time:   08:30 PM  

Contact:   Officer Kate Mann  

    Public Affairs/ Crime Prevention   

    (920) 236-5742  

Subject:    Pedestrian Death  

  

  

OSHKOSH, WI (June 23, 2024): The Oshkosh Police Department is 

currently investigating an accident involving a pedestrian and a train at 
the intersection of E Parkway Avenue and the train tracks in the City of 
Oshkosh. 

 

Earlier this evening, at approximately 6:53 PM, Officers were dispatched to 

a 911 call for a report of a male pedestrian on E Parkway Avenue who was 

struck by a Northbound train.  

  

Upon arrival at that location, officers located a 23-year-old male from 
Oshkosh who had been struck by the train and was pronounced deceased 
at the scene. 

 

The Oshkosh Police Department’s Accident Investigation Team and OPD 
Detectives responded to the scene and are continuing to investigate this 
accident. The train is currently being held on scene for the investigation. 
Due to this, the railroad tracks south of E Parkway to E 15th Avenue will 
be closed during this time.  

  

If anyone has information about this incident, please contact the Oshkosh 
Police Department at 920-236-5700. If you have information about this 
incident, but wish to remain anonymous, please contact the Winnebago 
County Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477; or through the P3 App.  
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